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‘Safeguarding is everybody’s responsibility’ 

Graham James Primary Academy acknowledges the duty of care to safeguard 

and promote the welfare of children and is committed to ensuring safeguarding 

practice reflects statutory responsibilities, government guidance and complies 

with best practice and all legal requirements. Staff stop at nothing to ensure 

the safety and well-being of the children in our care. 

Being a Parent or Carer is not always easy. There are many challenges and 

demands and knowing that you are not alone can often help. 

If you are concerned that a child or young person is being harmed, neglected or 

is at risk you should contact Thurrock Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub on 01375 

652802.  Out of hours (Monday to Thursday 16.30 to 09.00, Friday from 16.30 

through to 09.00 Monday and public holidays) please call the Emergency Duty 

Team on 01375 372468 

To assist we have provided some information and useful links to different 

organisations that you may find helpful. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thurrocklscp.org.uk/lscp 

 

https://www.thurrocklscp.org.uk/p/useful-links
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